

5 June 2014

S Rushton fyi-request-1726-eb2a5bc5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear S Rushton

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 3 June 2014 requesting the number of lumbar spine surgical procedures funded by ACC over the last five year. You asked specifically for lumbar spine surgeries related to Core Item ID codes SPN240 (SPN115), SPN241, SPN242, SPN243 (SPN116), SPN244, SPN245, SPN246 and SPN247.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 1 July 2014.

Please contact me at anne.fitzgerald@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Anne Fitzgerald

Advisor, Government Services

anne 3itzgeeood